

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

PROGRAM MANAGER FOR CHEMICAL DEMILITARIZATION ABERDEEN PROVING GROUND, MARYLAND 21010-4005

0.2 APR 2007

SFAE-CD-Z (50q)

MEMORANDUM FOR Mr. Buddy Webster, 1720 South Bellair Street, Suite 1112, Denver, CO 80222

SUBJECT: Memorandum of Appreciation

- 1. I would like to thank you for your accomplishments in the development of the modified baseline concept for Pueblo. Your efforts significantly helped to tailor an already proven safe and efficient process to the uniqueness of the Pueblo stockpile which could clearly be used for the efficient destruction of the stockpile at that site. As a result of your contributions, these concepts will be utilized at the other sites where mustard munitions are stored.
- 2. Your contributions in evaluating the acquisition options led to the approval of the schedules and costs projections provided to senior management. Your efforts contributed to receiving positive independent study results, endorsements, and commentary from the National Research Council, MITRETEK Corporation, and the U.S. Army Materiel Systems Analysis Activity in their analysis of the proposed candidate technologies for implementation at Pueblo.
- 3. I commend your efforts and offer my compliments to your dedication and professionalism in helping advance the Project Manager for Chemical Stockpile Disposal mission. You should be very proud of your contributions to this project and the legacy it will produce.

4. Thank you for your efforts and best wishes for success in all of your future endeavors.

JAMES L. BACON Program Manager for

Chemical Demilitarization

ames L Baron